
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23 June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
We are continuing forward with some pace with our move to Midsomer Norton 
Partnership Trust. The CEO of the Trust, Alun Williams, has put together this short 
video, which he has asked me to share with the Buckler’s Mead community.  
 
Here is the link to the video. https://youtu.be/jTmpjotomOw 
 
As I have previously stated, we believe this is a really exciting development for 
Buckler’s Mead Academy.  The secondary schools who are already part of the trust 
are successful ones, and the trust has a proven track record of improving schools.  
 
An enormous amount of hard work has gone in at Buckler’s Mead since September 
2019.  We have always been outward looking as we have strived to make changes 
and improve the Academy.  We believe this is the right next step to take us on the next 
part of our journey I am sure this will provide great outcomes for our students and a 
great experience of school life overall.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

MARK LAWRENCE 
Acting Headteacher 
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